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Galloway, NJ - Jeanne Lewis, director of Financial Aid at The Richard Stockton College 
of New Jersey, will give a presentation titled, “Understanding the Financial Aid Process,” 
on Tuesday, Nov. 12, 2013 from 6:30-8 p.m. at Stockton’s Kramer Hall, 30 Front St., 
Hammonton. 
 
Lewis will provide families with valuable information about the financial aid application 
process. Her presentation will cover the FAFSA application (Free Application for Federal 
Financial Aid), important deadlines, scholarship search ideas and financial aid programs 
(such as grants, loans and work).   
 
Anyone who needs financial assistance to pay for college is urged not to miss this 
opportunity.  
 
Space is limited, so to reserve a seat, please call (609) 626-3840. 
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